
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 

I hope you have all had a good week. It has been another excellent one here and the students have 
been working incredibly hard.  
 
Year Eleven and Thirteen are now into their active revision stages – evidence is clear that the best 
use of their time is to do past paper questions and go through mark schemes, teachers will be 
providing these. It is about 30 school days until the first exam! 
 
House Bake Off 
Our annual House Bake Off Competition took place before half-term, and students were tasked to 
create a pizza, either sweet or savoury. There were lots of entries to the design stage, with a tough 
choice for the House Captains to choose their finalists. It was a close competition on the night, but 
Isaac from Mallory took first place in the savoury category and Amelia from Bonington took first place 
for the sweet category. Well done all!  
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REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

Marches School shines at 
Cross Country 

We are thrilled to share the fantastic 
achievements of our students at the 
Oswestry County Cross Country 
event! 
Team Performances: 
Year 7 Girls: Bronze medal winners  
Year 8/9 Girls: Bronze medal winners 
Year 8/9 Boys: Silver team trophy  
Individual Achievements: 
Harry Griffiths, Joe Dyke, and Erin 
Woolcock (6th overall, Year 10) have 
been selected to represent Shropshire 
at the National Schools Competition. 
A huge congratulations to all our 
runners for their dedication, 
determination, and brilliant 

performances!  

 
 

North Shropshire Indoor 
Athletics Winners 

The Marches boys’ team won 7 of 
the 11 events and the girls’ teams 
won 6 of their 11 events. It was a 
close competition overall with 5 
schools competing, but our superb 
athletes finished top of the pile, 
winning both the girls’ and boys’ 
competition. They were crowned 
overall champions on the night. A 
huge congratulations to the 
amazing Marches students – well 
deserved winners. 

 

 
 

Year 7 Oswestry Museum 
Visit 
Our Year 7 students visited 
Oswestry Museum and spent time 
exploring some fascinating history 
about our town. It is well worth a 
visit if you haven’t been! 
 

 
 

 

UK Maths Teams Challenge 
Miss Boag took students to 
Shrewsbury School to participate in 
the UK Maths Teams Challenge. 
They had a fabulous time and truly 
enjoyed taking part. Our students 
represented our school excellently, 
and it was amazing to see so many 

young minds enjoying Maths!  

 
 

FOCUS 
 

Student Spotlight 

WOW check out this outstanding tonal 

skill by Cerys Williams in Year 7. 

  

Friday 14th March 2025 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
Events at a glance: 
 
20th March – Years 12 and 13 Family 
Consultation Evening 
3rd April – Year 11 Family Consultation 
Evening 
 
 

Click here to view our term dates. 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@MarchesSchool for a wealth of content from 
students and staff, along with school 
celebrations to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 
To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
 

https://marchesschool.co.uk/events/
https://marchesschool.co.uk/about-us/term-dates/
https://marchesschool.co.uk/news/

